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26th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
As promised, I am writing today to ensure you are fully updated on the industrial action by 
members of the National Education Union (NEU) at City Academy. 
 
Earlier today, colleagues and I met with the local NEU reps and further progress was made 
towards resolving the outstanding points of dispute. 
 
The NEU reps informed us at the close of today’s discussions that they now intend to take the 
latest proposals to their members on Monday, 29 April at 3.30pm. Pending the outcome of their 
discussions however, NEU members are currently planning to take two further days of strike 
action next week, on Tuesday, April 30th and Wednesday, May 1st. 
 
I will of course write to update you further at the end of Monday; however regardless of the 
outcome of that meeting, the school will remain open to all students throughout next week. Do 
please ensure your child continues to attend as normal, as good attendance remains a vital 
component of a successful education. 
 
Your support for our school during this time continues to be appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ben Tucker 
Principal, City Academy 


